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Friends,

On behalf of the entire RSLC team, I would like to wish 
you a Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays!

We are so grateful for your support and engagement with 
our organization. Our success would not be possible 
without the relationships we have formed with so many of 
you.

Republicans have a lot to be thankful for this year as we 
went into 2017 with historic highs for state-level 
Republican elected officials.

But we know these achievements were not possible 
without our hard work and your support and we are ready 
to hit the ground running in 2018 to defend and elect 
Republicans up and down the ballot next year.

Regards,

Matt Walter
 
President
 
Republican State Leadership Committee
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